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This was the first 2-day seminar for small blessed children since we started WS with 3rd generation 

blessed children.  

 

All parents or grandparents stayed during the whole Workshop.  

 

The children received principled guidance and had creative activities every morning.  

 

In the afternoons they enjoyed sports, swimming and hiking.  

 

On the first evening we went to see the firework for the French National Day and on the last lunch we had 

a great barbecue.  

 

One of the highlights of this Workshop were small service projects to take care and develop the 

Chamarande Training Center.  

 

This Workshop was really a great moment of 3 generations coming together to experience a great family 

atmosphere.  

 

  

 


